
From:                                                       Krystal Gonchar
Sent:                                                         Tuesday, December 7, 2021 10:59 AM
To:                                                            Jacob DeLay
Cc:                                                             'Edward Hastie'; Ray Mularski; Laurie Jadwin; Jeff Spence
Subject:                                                   RE: Gahanna TREX (out of city liquor permit) application - RBD Restaurants LLC
Attachments:                                         Approved-Signed TREX Liquor Permit 64 Granville.pdf
 
Hello Mr. Delay,
 
As discussed, here is the attached form. At a meeting held last night, Dec.6, Council approved the request. Please let me know if there’s anything additional you need from our office.
 
Thank you,
 

KRYSTAL GONCHAR, MPA
Clerk of Council
Council Office
 

  
 
CITY OF GAHANNA 
200 S. Hamilton Rd.
Gahanna, Ohio 43230
614.342.4091
krystal.gonchar@gahanna.gov
www.gahanna.gov

     
 
From: Jacob DeLay <jacob@hastielegal.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 10:46 AM
To: Krystal Gonchar <Krystal.Gonchar@gahanna.gov>
Cc: 'Edward Hastie' <ed@hastielegal.com>
Subject: Gahanna TREX (out of city liquor permit) application - RBD Restaurants LLC
 
Good Afternoon,
 

Attached please find an application for an Economic Development (TREX) Transfer. I wanted to get this form submitted for consideration, but we would be happy to provide further information
on the applicant if desired. Please let me know if there is a specific person or department I should submit this to, any help is appreciated. Thank you and just let me know if anything else is needed!
 
A little background on why RBD Restaurants LLC is applying for a TREX:
 

The applicant is opening a location in Gahanna, and no permits are currently available from the State. The applicant was able to source a permit to purchase, but it will be coming in from an
address outside of Gahanna. When moving liquor permits between municipalities, an added requirement of obtaining the cities approval on the attached form. We would be glad to discuss this further if
necessary, please reach out at any time.
 
 
Respectfully,
 
Jacob DeLay
Case Manager - Paralegal, Hastie Law Offices
1258 Grandview Ave., Suite B
Grandview Heights, OH 43212
(O) 614.488.2800
(F)  614.488.2882
(C)  937.896.6330
jacob@hastielegal.com
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